
John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor 

December 3, 2014 

UNITED TELEPHONE COMPANY OF THE NORTHWEST 
DAWN SALAVER 
1801 CAKUFIRBUA ST 
10TH FLOOR 
DENVER OH 80202 

RE: Advice No. OR14-07 

Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr SE 

Salem, OR 97302-1166 
Mailing Address: PO Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97308-1088 
Consumer Services 

1-800-522-2404 
Local: 503-378-6600 

Administrative Services 
503-373-7394 

On November 5, 2014, United Telephone Company of The Northwest filed 
revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR No. 3. 

This filing introduces a new bundle Home Phone II for residential customers. 

In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of 
December 3, 2014, the sheets filed under Advice No. OR14-07 will become 
effective with service rendered on and after December 5, 2014: 

Schedule AA, 21st Revised Sheet 2 
Schedule AE-15, 11th Revised Sheet 1 
Schedule AE-15, Original Sheet 2 
Schedule AE-15, Original Sheet 3 

One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 

Bryan Conway 
Administrator 
Telecom and Water Division 
(503) 378-6200 
Fax: (503) 373-7752 

unitedOR14-07 

Enclosures 


